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 When you upgrade to Windows 
Server 2012, you need to purchase 
new Windows Server 2012 CALs. 



CALs are no longer part of the OS server license as of the Windows Server 
2012 launch in Fall 2012. They must be purchased separately. 

Customers need to buy Windows Server CALs for users or devices  
that access the server. 

CALs are used in conjunction with Microsoft server software licenses to allow  
users and devices to access and utilize the services of that server software. 

No CAL is needed for unauthenticated access through the Internet. 

Device and user CALs, as well as Remote Desktop Services (RDS) devices  
and user CALs, can be used on the same server. 

CALs are version-specific and may be used to access the corresponding 
version of Windows Server or any previous version. 
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